
 

 

Welcome to our VKK Parents' House! 

 

 

Dear residents of the Parents' House, 

 

The construction of this Parents' House was made possible exclusively by donations. 

We are not a hotel and therefore there is no comparable service. In order to provide a 

pleasant stay for all guests, we depend on your help: 

 

- A maximum of 1 person per patient child is allowed to stay overnight in the house. 

- For reasons of hygiene, only grandparents and siblings may be received as visitors in the 

parents' house (after prior registration). 

- For organisational reasons, the breakfast time of 7:00 to 9:00 a.m. must be observed. 

- We ask that dinner be finished by 9:00 pm at the latest. Please leave the kitchen as you 

would like to find it! 

- From 10.00 p.m. onwards, the whole house must be left quiet for the night. 

- Please also show consideration during the day for parents who have spent the night in the 

clinic and are resting during the day. 

- When moving in, no household effects / furniture may be brought with you. 

- When moving out of the house, the beds must be stripped and the rubbish disposed of; if 

this is not done, we will retain the deposit. You do the interim cleaning yourself. 

- In the storage cupboards, refrigerator or freezer, only the allocated compartments or 

baskets are to be used. Expired food will be disposed of by our staff. 

- Long-term stays can be arranged through our external flat. 

 

We thank you for observing our house rules in the interest of all fellow residents! 

 

 

VKK East Bavaria e.V. 

Board of Directors 


